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Message from the Guest Editors

Suicidal behaviour presents a significant health burden
globally, with increasing efforts around the world now
focussed on suicide prevention. However, not all initiatives
are evidence based or effective. Given the scope, severity,
and consistency of the problem of suicide, evidence-based
approaches in suicide prevention are vital for an effective
impact on a population level, and single intervention
approaches are not sufficient.

To that end, we invite your submission to this Special Issue
entitled “Suicide Prevention Strategies: Looking toward the
Future”, targeted at the highest-quality research and
reviews addressing all relevant aspects. Submissions can
include systematic reviews, or original and experimental
manuscripts that provide evidence to strengthen the global
knowledge base in effective suicide prevention strategies.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Addressing the environmental and public health
challenges requires engagement and collaboration among
clinicians and public health researchers. Discovery and
advances in this  research field play a critical role in
providing a scientific basis for decision-making toward
control and prevention of human diseases, especially the
illnesses that are induced from environmental exposure to
health hazards. IJERPH provides a forum for discussion of
discoveries and knowledge in these multidisciplinary fields.
Please consider publishing your research in this high
quality, peer-reviewed, open access journal.
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